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At the January 2009 Markets and Operations Policy Committee (MOPC) meeting several new and revised Business Practices were approved. 
New Business Practices are as follows:
BP 1.15 – Notification to Construct

BP 1.16 – Requirements for External Generators

BP 2.15 – Allocation for Simultaneous Submission Window

The following Business Practices were revised and revisions approved:

BP 1.1 – Service Type Descriptions

BP 1.11 – DC Ties

BP 2.10 – Network service from a new Designated Network Resource

BP 2.12 – Rollover Rights

All of these will be posted for implementation sometime within the next 7 days EXCEPT for BP 1.1. BP 1.1 will require changes to the OASIS system to be done by the vendor.

Redlined versions of the changed Business Practices have been posted for your review.

If you have any questions regarding any of these Business Practices please notify either 

Jimmy Womack @ 501-614-3244, jwomack@spp.org
Or

Clint Savoy @ 501-614-3590, csavoy@spp.org
THE NEW BUSINESS PRACTICES WERE POSTED ON MONDAY JANUARY 26, 2009.
Posted January 20, 2009
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